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Subject: Numerous Studies should be done before anything is done but spreading the hog litter to go into the First

National River is Ludicrous.
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•Spraying untreated sewage within a community where
some residents rely on wells for drinking water, where a
school is in close proximity to spray fields, and where
thousands of visitors come to swim, canoe, and fish is
creating a public health problem.

As a Realtor, I am concerned about the cost in tourism
and property values.

 Thank you for your time. Marilyn Shoffit
-- 
Marilyn Shoffit 479-871-1082
Crye-Leike Realtors
1280 E Stearns St. Suite 2
Fayetteville, Ar. 72703
fax 479-878-2603
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